
Submitter: Austin  Sayer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3119 

The advanced clean trucks initiative is something we need to strive towards being 

able to implement. However, we need alternatives to these diesel vehicles that 

currently do not exist or are not manufactured in large enough quantities to meet the 

needs of our state. By waiting a couple years, the rapidly evolving ev industry might 

have a chance to catch up to this initiative turning it into a successful implementation 

of regulation rather than another failed policy pushed through by bureaucrats who 

have never depended upon a diesel truck to make their livelihoods.  


